September 19, 2014

Saint Paul City Council

7
Attn: Geoffrey Karls éq 7.70

Dear Mr. Karls,

|, Fredy Aristides Quintanilla, Owner of Fredy Auto Repair, wish to admit to the facts found by
the DSl inspector on August 28", 2014, Since that date, | have made several improvements in
my shop and plan on strictly following the license conditions. | will gladly follow the new
conditions, unfortunately, | do not have the means to pay for the $500.00 matrix penalty
charge. Therefore, | am writing this letter with my statement that | admit to the facts but |
contest the penalty and wish to have a public hearing before the Saint Paul City Council.

Thank you,

Chadb M. Qudhitln

Fredy A. Quintanilla



